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I support single payer because it  1)saves money 2)covers everyone 3) leads to 

much better health outcomes than what we currently see. I’m a union member and I 

bargain union contracts. Single payer would free my union from bargaining over 

health care give us the ability to focus on wages/working conditions. 


